
March
Twelfth

1920.

W. Sherwood Fox Esq.,
Dean of the College of Arts, 
iVestern University,
London, Ont.

Dear Dean Fox;-
I have received your note of 

March 3rd, asking whether it has been found 
possible at McGill University to offer to 

Medical ftudcnts the option of a C.O.T.C. 
course for the first two y ars of their medical 
studies.

In reply I may say that no such 
option is offered at McGill University. If a 
medical student, or in fact any other student, 
takes a C.O.T.C. course, he is not, on this 
account, relieved of any of the regular work 
which forms part of his curriculum.

With best wishes,
I remain,

Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal


